
BPW/Business Professional Women of Marathon are requesting use of the Marathon Community Park 
for the 22nd Annual Taste of the Islands.  The event is scheduled for November 10th, 2019 from 11am-
5pm with set up beginning at 7am and breakdown ending by 8pm.  BPW is a non-profit organization 
consisting of local leaders and business members with major fundraising goals. Taste of the Islands is a 
one day event featuring local cuisine, local music and local vendors. The club is requesting permission to 
sell beer and wine at the event.  All proceeds of this event go to local male and female high school 
scholarships, which is why the organization is also requesting the rental fee waived.  If there is any 
additional information needed, please feel free to contact BPW President Christy Johnson 305-942-9214 
or one of our event organizers Jeanine Christiansen 30631-275-2161 or Mallory Morton 813-846-6759 
 
 


